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Chief Minister did not support petition to ban LNG tankers 

The Chief Minister did not support any petition to do with banning LNG tankers in 2007. Fabian 

Picardo confirms he joined Facebook in July 2007 and his activity log shows he did not like any 

such "cause" as suggested by the GSD and one of its main activists.  

Mr Picardo is concerned that his Facebook account may have been reverse engineered and he has 

reported this suspicious activity to Facebook. 

The Chief Minister also said, "I can see the GSD and Daniel Feetham are prepared to tell as many 

lies as may be necessary in order to deflect attention from their discredited collaboration with the 

Spark Group of Companies. I am sorry to say I was right to say they would run the dirtiest election 

campaign in our political history and nothing will surprise me about the depths to which they are 

prepared to sink.” 


